@ City of Seattle

Your Seattle City Light

September 19, 2012

Bonneville Power Administration

Via electronic submission

Re: Comments on Transmission Rate Schedules

Seattle City Light is a member of the Point-to-Point Customers Coalition (“PTP Coalition”),
which filed comments regarding the proposed changes to the transmission rate schedules
discussed during the September 12, 2012 workshop. As previously stated, the coalition is an
ad hoc group of transmission customers.

Seattle City Light re-iterates and supports the comments the Point-to-Point Customers
Coalition (“PTP Coalition™) filed on September 19, 2012 regarding the proposed changes to
the transmission rate schedules discussed during the September 12, 2012 workshop. Seattle
City Light appreciates BPA’s efforts to date to fulfill the agreements in the transmission rate
case settlement for FY 2012 and 2013. -
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700 Fifth Avenue, Suite 3200, P.O. Box 34023, Seattle, WA 98124-4023
Tel: (206) 684-3000, TTY/TDD: (206) 684-3225, Fax: (206) 625-3709
An equal employment opportunity employer. Accommodations for people with disabilities provided upon request.
Seattle City Light is the 10th largest publicly owned utility in the nation dedicated to exceeding our customers’ expectations in safely producing
and delivering power that is low cost, reliable and environmentally responsible.



